
Cemetery Commission 
Minutes

June 7, 2021

Present: Theodore Maxant, Bruce Dolimont, John Lee

The minutes from May 3, 2021 were read and approved.

The commission voted to rescind the Covid - 19 cemetery protocols.

The commission reviewed the building inspectors report on the condition of 
the building. All were opposed to opening the walls to check the condition 
of the wall cavities. They agreed to repair of the gutters. 

The commission voted to approve up to $800.00 for concrete blocks to 
rebuild the loam bin. The bin will be 4 ft high, 12 ft wide, and 10 ft deep.

The commission discussed pre-payment for grave openings (payment of 
the grave opening fee well in advance of the funeral). It was agreed that the 
commission will not encourage the practice, but will approve requests on a 
case by case basis. There would be a need to record that a payment made 
on the lot registration card.

Theodore will look into purchasing trees for a fall planting. 

Next meeting June 7th


